
Candidate Statement  
 

I am honored to be considered as a candidate for the ABA House of Delegates.  I have been a 
member of the DC Bar for the past sixteen years, first as an associate and then as a partner at 
Williams & Connolly LLP.  I have also been a very active member of the ABA Litigation Section for the 
past three years, serving on the Publications Committee as a contributing and associate editor of 
Litigation News.  In addition, over the past two years, I have worked to advance the advocacy skills of 
future DC Bar members, serving as an Adjunct Professor at the Antonin Scalia Law School and as an 
oral argument judge at the D.C. Cup Moot Court competition.  If chosen, I will work tirelessly to 
improve the quality of advocacy and civility in our chosen profession, both locally and in the nation at 
large. 

 
 
 


